Dennis 
Dear CTI,
This letter is in regards to the training course I recently took with Karen and Laura here at [the federal prison], October 20-22.
I want to start by saying I really felt blessed to have met such loving and caring people as them. As well as Frank and Karen the two volunteers. The compassion they all shared with us helped me to remember there is more than the reality of this world I live in now.
From their sincerity and compassion to want to change the world and the method and use of the coaching course, they taught me a lot about myself as well as the people around me. It showed me it’s okay to be different. That if we look past our fears we will and can have a more meaningful life.
The best part of all is your not forcing your will, but helping others be who they really are. If I could describe what you are doing and the impact of it, I would use a flower, for it represents life in so many ways. The caring and compassion they have is about life. The blooming of a flower is fullness. With their action it affects the fullness of anyone’s life they come in contact with. The sight of a flower brings hope and joy. The effects they left on me and I’m sure many before and after are the same as one flower can on so many lives. 
Whether I will ever meet them again, please let them know being who they are the world is a better place! Will you please ask Laura if she made her appointment when she got home? Also hope that she was able to put cigarettes down for good. I believe in her and know that she can. 
In my closing even if you can’t change the whole world, know that God is putting you in the lives that you can. Thank you all very much. May all you and your families have a happy holiday. God bless you all
Love always from a life you touched,
Dennis 
